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REPORT 4 -2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Transit Advisory Committee presents its fourth report for 2024 and recommends: 

 

TAC-0018-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Ambrose Ng, Supervisor of Transit 

Infrastructure Planning, Janet Young, and Jeremy Kramer from Kramer Design Associates 

regarding Mississauga Transitway Signage and Wayfinding Design Presentation be received. 

 

TAC-0019-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Darren Riding, Acting Director, MiWay, regarding 

MiWay’s Vision 2029 and Beyond: Transforming Mississauga, be received. 

 

TAC-0020-2024 

That the Transit Advisory Committee Terms of Reference be updated to reflect the change of 

frequency of meetings from quarterly to bi-monthly meetings, or as determined by the 

Committee, and at the call of the Chair, in consultation with the Director of Transit (or their 

designate), may cancel a meeting if it is determined there is insufficient items to discuss. 

 

TAC-0021-2024 

That the PowerPoint presentation made by George Tavares, Resident at the General 

Committee meeting on September 18, 2024 regarding a proposal for a "Bike and Bus Free" 

program be received for information. 

 

 

 


